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We are delighted to announce that the Grace Miller Hyojeong Award for this year has been awarded 

to Simon Jaupi, in recognition of his unwavering heart of service, sincerity, and dedication to the 

Scottish Community. 

 

The Grace Miller Hyojeong Award is given each year to a young person who embodies the spirit 

of Hyojeong — a heart of filial love, joy, and selfless devotion. This award honours those who not only 

give back to their community but uplift and inspire others through the way they live. 

 

Simon is a shining example of these values. Over the past year, he has been a consistent and humble 

presence at nearly every major event in our community, offering his time, energy, and creativity in any 

way that was needed — often behind the scenes. Whether it’s supporting AV, running logistics, helping 

with youth workshops, or simply being a quiet, reliable hand wherever support was needed. 

 

His work has touched every generation, and many of us can share a moment when Simon stepped in with 

a smile, solved a problem, or quietly made things easier for others. His attitude of care and consistency 

reminds us all of what it truly means to live a life of service — not for recognition, but for love. 

 

We are proud to celebrate Simon as this year’s recipient. Thank you, Simon, for your example, your 

presence, and the light you bring to our community! 

 

 

 

 


